United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Washington, D.C. 20240

APR 1 8 2011

Mr. Ted Tuiier

Dear Mr. Tupper:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your April 6, 2011, request for correction under the
Information Quality Act regarding the il and Gas Lease Utilization — Onshore and
Offshore” report published in March 2011. As mandated by the U.S. Department of the
Interior Information Quality Guidelines, you will be notified of our conclusion within
60 calendar days of receipt of your request.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 208-5978 or
Joel Clement@ios.doi.gov.

Sincerely,

J oeIZment

Director, Office of Policy Analysis

cc:
Vany P. Kaiser, Office of the Chief Information Officer, U.S. Department of the Interior






